
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 27.5.22 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

And just like that we come to the end of 

another busy half term! Year 5 had an 

amazing time in Castleton, Y6 smashed 

SATs week and we have had a lot of fun 

celebrating the 

Jubillee! Please see 

the diary dates below for more information about the 

events taking place after half term. 

I am sure you will have noticed the amazing banners that 

have been designed by children across both schools. Thank 

you to The Friends of Nevill Road for organising the 

competition and well done to Daisy, Ted, Bessy, Oliver and 

Elliot for their fabulous slogans and art work 

Our Curriculum 

Our History ASPIRE day on Monday was a great success. We have been finding 

out about the different eras of the Queen's reign from the 1950s to the 1980s. 

A good excuse to dress up! Across school, the children have created banners 

to display the children's hopes and dreams for the next 70 years. We talked 

about the environment, peace and world hunger as well as saving animals 

from extinction. Each year group has investigated the Royal Family Tree to gain 

new Historical knowledge and organised key events from her life onto a 

timeline. To quote one Year 4 child, "I love History!" 

 



Congratulations to our rounders and dodge ball 

teams for making it to the finals at the Legacy 

Games. As always, our children displayed 

excellent teamwork 

and were an 

absolute credit to 

the school! 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Please be reminded that the school doors on the 
Year 3/4 and Year 5/6 playgrounds are opened at 8.45am for children to enter 
school and are closed at 9.00am.  All children must access school via these 
doors except for 4P who enter school through the front entrance.  
 
Please be aware that any child that signs in at the main office (unless they are 
attending a morning club or are in 4P) will be automatically marked in the 
register as late.  
 

I hope you all manage to spend some time with friends and family during the 

holiday period and I look forward to hearing about how you have been 

celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee weekend. I look forward to seeing everyone 

again on Monday 13th June. 

Kind regards 

 Mrs Cliff 

 

 



Together Everyone Achieves More 

Diary Dates 

Monday 13th June – Term starts 

                                   - 6B Bikeability week 

Thursday 16th June – Y4 visit to Chester 

Friday 17th June – Y6 Carnival Day 

Monday 20th June – Y4 Parent open afternoon 2.30pm 

Tuesday 21st June – Y5 Parent open afternoon 2.30pm  

Wednesday 22nd June – Class Photographs 

Friday 24th June – Y3/4 Sports morning 9.15am – 10.30am 

- Y5/6 Sports morning 10.45am – 12.00pm 

Monday 27th June – Yr 6 Millie’s Trust first aid training (am) 

- Mary Poppins 2.00pm – 3.00pm (Performance Club) 

Tuesday 28th June – Y6 Parent open afternoon 2.30pm  

Wednesday 29th June – Y3 Parent open afternoon 2.30pm  

                                        - Mary Poppins 6.00pm – 7.00pm (Performance Club) 

Thursday 30th June – Y6 Millie’s Trust first aid training 

Monday 11th July – Wednesday 13th July – Y6 Conway Residential 

Monday 11th July am / Tuesday 12th July pm – Y2 Transition sessions 

Wednesday 13th July – Y2 Parent information session / meet the teacher - 5pm 

Tuesday 19th July – Open Evening 3.30pm – 5.30pm (meet new teachers) 

Tuesday 19th July / Thursday 21st July – Y3, Y4, Y5 Transition afternoons 

Monday 25th July / Tuesday 26th July – Y3, Y4, Y5 SEND review meetings 

Please note Y6 show and party dates tbc 

Wednesday 27th July – End of Term / Y6 Leavers Assembly (2.30pm) 

 

 

 

 

 


